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Public Service Commission

CAPITAL CIRCLE OFFICE CENTER e 2540 SHUMARD OAK BOULEVARD
TALLAHASSEE, FLORIDA 32399-0850

-M-E-M-O-R-A-N-D-U-M-

DATE: May 19, 2017
TO: Carlotta S. Stauffer, Commission Clerk, Office of Commission Clerk i

FROM: Melinda Watts, Engineering Specialist, Division of Engineering \\,\Nl \

RE: Docket No. 170018-SU-Application to transfer wastewater system and Certificate
No. 137-S in Brevard County from Colony Waste Services, LLC to Merritt Island
Utility Company, Inc.

Please file the attached communication regarding filng an application for territory amendment in
the above mentioned docket file.

Thank you


FPSC Commission Clerk
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Melinda Watts

From: Melinda Watts

Sent: Friday, May 19, 2017 10:41 AM
To: Troy Rendell

Subject: Docket No. 170018-SU

Troy,

As we discussed on the phone, staff believes it would be best to process the Merritt Island Utility
Company request for territory amendment concurrently with the transfer docket, so we will hold off on the
transfer until you submit the application for territory amendment. You stated that it would probably be filed in
two or three weeks from now. Please keep me updated if that changes.

Metltndn Kty

Florida Public Service Commission
(850) 413-6952 (voice)

(850) 413-6953 (fax)





